
Mystery Guest Reader

If you would like to come in and read a story to 
Nursery and Reception children on a Friday at 

2.30pm. Please let a member of Nursery staff know.

We will be reading:
When a Dragon goes to School

Little Red Riding Hood
The Boy and the Bear

Pip and Posy The New Friend
Dinosaur Rocket

Jack and the Beanstalk

Lending Library 
Each week your child will choose 
a story from our class library for 
you to share at home.This will 

develop your child's love of 
reading and allow you to enjoy 
stories together. Please return 

these books on the day your child 
has been given 

Tuesday/Thursday, so that they 
can be changed.

Trips and visits:
Nursery will be visiting the 

Acorn Farm this term to discuss 
the different animals and 

sounds they make. 
Dates to be confirmed via 

Seesaw. 

Mathematics:
This term the children will 
be learning about size and 
measure expanding on 
their knowledge and 
understanding. We will also 
be focusing on number 
recognition and counting 
discussing numbers 6-10.

Phonics:
Monster 

Phonics Aspect 
1-7
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Please don’t forget to access Seesaw to see 
updates on your child’s learning journey.

Stay and Play
Tuesday 29th April & Thursday 

1st May at 2pm-3pm.
This will be an opportunity for 
you to come into Nursery and 
play with your child.

Weekly Newsletter
Over the last few weeks Nursery have 
been learning four new words a week 
from a variety of stories with our new 

language programme which is 
working really well. Each week your 
child will bring home a newsletter 

which will have the four focus words 
and activities you can do at home to 

help the children understand the 
concept of each word.


